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recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Good afternoon!  Quarter 2 report cards are now available in HAC. We are so proud of the hard work our 
students have demonstrated during the first semester.  Please review your student's report card with 
them.  If you have any questions about a grade, we encourage you to reach out to the classroom 
teacher.  Please note: Official class rank will be published at a later date. 

 

St Johns County School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from 
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SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 


